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The project meeting has been held in Granada on Friday, March 22. Lydia Castillo 
from Accei opened the meeting, welcoming the participants.  
 
The Partners who attended the meeting was: 
  
- ES- Cultural Center of European Initiatives (ACCEI) 
- IT- Foundazione Padre Alberto Mileno Onlus 
- BG- Dyslexia Association of Buglaria 
- IT- CO.RI.S.S 
 
Open de agenda with Aurora Puccio from CO.RI.S.S, presented the Intermediate 
Evaluation Report. After that, we made a brief summary about the Pilot Study´s 
Results by the partners. Rosa Stola from Fondazione Padre Mileno, made a 
presentation showing the contents and results obtained in Italy. Then, Sania 
Ionkova from Bulgarian Dyslexia Association, showed their results. 
 
After doing the presentations and sharing some ideas, we made the coffee break. 
 
We continued with a brief presentation about the report by the spanish partner, 
Lydia Castillo from Accei.  
 
As the rest of partners that not attended hasn´t sent the reports, we concluded 
this agenda point. 
 
We exchanged some ideas and impressions about the project.  
 
It was the turn for Brunella Pasquiano, form CO.RI.S.S, who showed the new 
website of her organization and explained the details of their activities.  
 
Finally, all the partners discussed about the dates for the final meeting in Poland.  
With the thanks and greetings of the organization, the visit was concluded at 
13:00 local hour. 
 
 
 
 

 


